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DATE: January 14, 2022 

 

TO:  IFTA, Inc. 

 

FROM: Missouri Department of Transportation 

 

RE: Missouri IFTA Closure for System Implementation 

 

The Missouri IFTA registration system will be taken offline at 11:50 p.m. on Wednesday, February 16, 

2022 for data conversion and installation of a new credentialing solution. The IFTA registration system 

will remain inaccessible to external users until 7:30 a.m. Wednesday, February 23, 2022. 

 

The Missouri IFTA office will be closed to the public Thursday, February 17 through Tuesday, February 

22, 2022. The IFTA office will reopen for normal business operations on Wednesday, February 23, 2022. 

 

If additional information is required, please contact Missouri Department of Transportation, Motor 

Carrier Services Division at 1.866.831.6277. 


